PROUD PAST, |

May 1, 2023 - April 30, 2024

We are proud of the history of this great Fraternity. While keeping our
past successes in mind, we look forward to the bright future with like-minded
members who continue to play an important role in their local communities
and supporting Mooseheart and Moosehaven for years to come.
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5 Club members will be providing
equipment for the sports complex
including a top of the line golf
simulator.

Working together, our future is bright.

As members of the Moose, we are proud of all that we have
accomplished in the past for our children in need at Mooseheart, our
seniors at Moosehaven and our local communities. We have proven how
positively influential and important these core missions of the Moose
have been to our society, resulting in greater public awareness of our
Fraternity and another year of an increase in membership.

Now is the time for Moose members to remember their proud past and
work together to focus on an even brighter future. When our members
come together and envision a shared future, the possibilities to have a
positive impact on society are endless. By bringing together like-minded
individuals who are passionate and dedicated to supporting their
communities and raising money for Mooseheart and Moosehaven, we
can only grow stronger. Our Fraternity will be strengthened as we look
forward to further opportunities to accomplish great things relevant to
the important values, expectations and needs of our culturally diverse
current and upcoming generations.

We are proud of our great fraternity’s history. While having pride in our
past, we look forward to a bright future, coming together as a diverse

- culture of like-minded individuals who continue to play an important role
> inour communities and supporting Mooseheart and Moosehaven.

Working together, our future is bright!



